CHRISTMAS FRIENDS

In this year that has been difficult for everyone: we still find ourselves in a
community where children need our help. The Christmas Friends Program still
needs our help, to ensure that every child in our community has a wonderful
Christmas. | hope that we will be able to lift their spirits in a year that has had so
many changes for all of them, where parents have been out of work and children
being schooled from home. With all of us trying to make sense of all that is
happening.

Last year, St. John’s was able to make 40 children’s Christmas a little happier.
The whole community was able to adopt over 300 children.

All we ask is that you write a check or place cash in the enclosed envelope and
place it in the church collection. Please make sure that the check is written out
to St. John's and it states that it is for Christmas Friends. Each year the list of
children we get, becomes larger, more families not being able to afford presents
for their children, so please look into your hearts and make this year even better
than last year.

If you have any questions, please contact on my cell 518-929-0253
| wish you and your family a Happy and Safe Holiday Season,

Once again, thank you for making this program a success!
Sincerely,

Donna Platt





